
Peterborough Amateur Radio Club Meeting Minutes 
for January 5th, 2010 

  
  
Secretaries Report for December 09 Minutes was read:  

 • Moved by Rick, VA3VY and seconded by Terresa, VE3TZM 
 • Minutes were accepted as written.  

 
  
 
Treasurers Report:  

 • Presented by the Treasurer Barry, VE3BLM 
 • PARC Bank balance = $693.30 
 • KARG Account = $3324.18 
 • Petty Cash = $115.27 
 • Cheque received from Trent Regatta 

 
  
 
Activities:  

 • Santa Clause parade 
• Lansdowne Place Demo – Last weekend in October   

 
 
ARES:  

 • Photo ID now required at Fire Hall 
 • New ARES IRLP repeater at Halliburton 
  

 
Technical:  

 • No problems ☺ 
  
  
 
Web Site:      

 • Updated satisfactorily ☺ 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 



New Business:  
  

• Request was made for new 2010 executive nominations. None where placed. 
• Terresa, VE3TZM made motion to continue with current executive for 2010.  Motion was 

seconded by Robert, VE3KEA. 
   Motion carried. 
  
• Reminder to all members of 2010 membership dues.  
 
• Discussed giving free membership for an undetermined number of years to Scott VE3TCG 

for covering the printing cost of the new banner.   
 
• Basic Level classes for spring were discussed.  Tentative start date and other details will be 

determined at the next ARES Team Leaders meeting. 
 
   

 
Adjournment:  

  
• Meeting adjourned at 8:05pm 

 
 
 
Secretary 
Rick Page  
VE3IQZ  
  
  


